Permanent Mission of Montenegro to the United Nations and other international organizations
Geneva, 22 January 2015
UPR 2 Cycle, Review of Armenia
Statement by Montenegro

Montenegro warmly welcomes distinguished (head of delegation) and the Delegation of the Republic of Armenia. 
Montenegro commends the efforts made by the authorities to strengthen the institutional and strategic framework for human rights and inclusiveness of the UPR drafting process.
We noted that the UNCT mentioned that awareness of international human rights instruments and the country’s human rights obligations was generally low among the national institutions, including the judicial and law enforcement sectors. In that regard we would like to ask if the Government has undertaken a comprehensive program of education and awareness-raising policies in that area.
Several UN treaty bodies shared concerns about the lack of comprehensive legislation on discrimination. We commends efforts undertaken in the period between the two UPR cycles in regard to eliminate gender based violence and discrimination. We would like to ask has the Government undertaken any action in order to prohibit discrimination based on sexual orientation and gender identity and to provide effective protection to LGBT persons.
Montenegro makes following recommendations to the Government of the Republic of Armenia:
1. to accede to and fully align its national legislation with the Rome Statute of the International Criminal Court (ICC), including by incorporating provisions to cooperate promptly and fully with the ICC;
2. to ratify Second Optional Protocol to the International Covenant on Civil and Political Rights, aiming at the abolition of the death penalty.
Thank you!
